
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

																													 
	

School	Counselors	for	the	2022-2023	School	Year 
 

Mrs. Hutchins  (ext. 235 ) - serving students (9th - 12th) last names A - E. 
Mr. Betancourt ( ext. 241 ) - serving students (9th -12th) last names  F-L. 

Mrs. Geniesse ( ext. 266 ) - serving students (9th - 12th) last names  M-Rn. 
Mrs. Lockwood ( ext. 246 ) - serving students (9th - 12th) last names Ro-Z. 

 

 Collegiate	Academy		Counselor     Student	Success	Coach 

 Ms. Lippincott (ext. 270) - serving students 9th—12th.  Mr. Kelly (ext.  243) 

                                                                                                                                        Mr. Davis (ext.  303)      

                                                                       Collegiate	Academy	Magnet	Lead 

    Ms. Bruton (ext. 244) - serving students (9th - 12th)  
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Student	Affairs	Ofϐice	(SAO)	Information 
 

Assistant	Principals	of	Student	Affairs 
Lateshia Milton ( ext. 230 ) - serving students with last names beginning with A— L 
Jessica Moran ( ext. 269 ) - serving students with last names beginning with M—Z. 

COMMUNITY	AND	STUDENT	PORTALS 

Parents and students will be able to access their online Report Cards and other helpful resources 
through the newly created COMMUNITY PORTAL, located at https://community.sdhc.k12.ϐl.us.  
Each student will be given a unique pin they can access through the school.  Through this portal, 
students and parents will also be able to access the district calendar, Choice/Magnet information, 
as well as other helpful resources at mySPOT.  Students can also ϐind other valuable information 
through the STUDENT PORTAL at https://students.sdhc.k12.ϐl.us.   

Mypaymentsplus.com	Information 
 

Parents should set up an account at mypaymentsplus.com. Since the pandemic, school sites 
are not taking cash. Parents can pay for lockers, parking decals, prom, grad bash, yearbooks, 
etc. through the mypaymentsplus.com website. You need to know your child’s student number 
to set up an account. Please reach out to Laura Taylor (bookkeeper) at Laura.taylor@hcps.net 
if you have any questions.  


